
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  
 
SUBJECT: FRIDAY UPDATE  
 
DATE:  July 18, 2025 
 
 
 
City Council Meeting 
The next regular City Council Meeting will be Monday, August 11, 2025, at 7:00 pm at City 
Hall.   
 
In Recognition of Melany Klemmer 
Congratulations to Melany Klemmer, Cottage Grove’s Residential Building Inspector, for being 
honored by the Oregon Building Officials Association in recognition of her exceptional 
dedication and outstanding leadership. Her commitment to going above and beyond in service to 
the community truly sets her apart. Well done, Melany, you make Cottage Grove proud. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Important Summer Rates Update 
Effective July 1st, new accounts that have had sewer service for less than two months will have a 
winter average of 5,000 gallons applied to their account until a 3-month winter average is 
created. This adjustment is a result of the recently adopted resolution regarding the city’s fee 
schedule. For any inquiries, please contact the Finance Department at 541-942-3346. 
 
Quote of the Week: 
 
  “ A little progress each day adds up to big results.” 
 
      ~ Satya Nani   


